
 

 

 

 

 

Subject: PROP 65 DECLARATION  

 

Date: 1/12/2024 

 

To: Whom I May Concern:  

 

Spira Manufacturing Corporation is committed to protecting the environment, as well as being 

an environmentally responsible company.  

 

Models: Spira-Shield, Ultra Quick-Shield, Flexi-Shield, Enduro-Shield, “D” Multi-Seal, Basic 

MultiSeal, Quick-Strip, Quick-Shield, Spira-Strip, FMECS, ECS, CS, SSCG Fan Filters, and 

Air Vent Filters. 

 

☒ Products listed above contain material known to the State of California to cause 

cancer, birth defects, or reproductive harm.  

 

The Environmental Health and Safety Department at Spira Manufacturing has reviewed 

the regulations of Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 

Enforcement Act of 1986 and to the best of our knowledge the current Spira Manufacturing 

products mentioned above may contain chemicals known to the State of California to cause 

cancer, birth defects, or reproductive harm. Spira Manufacturing will provide proper warnings 

in the appropriate manufacturing areas under the Prop 65 regulations, in addition, Spira 

Manufacturing labels all outbound packages being delivered in California on the status of the 

materials within. Spira Manufacturing also reviews the Prop 65 list of chemicals regularly to 

remain in compliance with the regulations.  

 

Please call or e-mail sales@spira-emi.com for details. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Kevin Hernandez 

General Manager  

Spira Manufacturing Corporation  

(818) 764-8222  

(818) 764-9880 (FAX) 


